August 11, 2023

William Gray
City Planner
Planning and Community Development Land Use Review Division
30 South Nevada, Suite 701
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80901-1575

RE: DEPN-23-0157

Dear Mr. Gray,

We do not approve of the proposed Major Modification of the Wilson Tank Replacement project. We ask that the city does not approve this modification request. It has been shown to us that the proper procedures for approving this major modification to the approved plans was not followed and now the citizens are suffering from this.

The new tank is very much higher than the original plan and exceeds what was allowed by the city code for an on-sight modification by the builder. We can see this tank rising above the neighborhood and changing the view (for the worse) from many points across the city. This should not result in an eyesore for us and generations to come. That must be addressed in one way or another.

Sincerely,

Ward and Lori Gatza 2575 Brogans Bluff Dr. Colorado Springs, Colorado 80919